
Week of December 3rd-7th, 2018 

“Wellness Activities everyday in room 214 and Blue Zone, Periods 3 & 4”  see attached flyer on page 3 of Bulletin-Mrs. Sebastian 

Forms for the Holiday Run (Dec 18th) being distributed in the Blue Zone all week, Periods 2-4 

Monday, 
December 3rd 

 Boys Hockey team to Clatworthy Arena: leaving 1:00 pm, game vs. St. Roberts CHS at 2:30 pm, leaving location 4:15 
pm—Mr. Gasteiger 

 Girls Hockey team hosts vs. Sir Wm. Mulock SS at 3:00 pm, at Markham Village Arena - Mr. Howard 

Tuesday,  
December 4th 

 In-school field trip “Phototalk and Workshop”, period 2 in room 151—Mrs. Fung 

 Peer tutoring in the Library during second half of Period 3—Mrs. Etcheverry 

 Senior Girls Tier 2 Volleyball team to Bill Hogarth S.S leaving at 2:40 pm,  matches vs. Bill Hogarth SS and  
        Middlefield CI begin at 3:30 pm., leaving 5:30 pm – Mr. Barber 

 Curling team to Bayview Community Center leaving 2:00 pm; match vs. Sacred Heart CHS at 3:00 pm. Leaving loca-
tion 5:00 pm - Mr. Stewart 

 Junior Girls Tier 1 Volleyball team to Unionville HS, leaving at 2:40 pm , matches vs. Unionville HS and Bill  Crothers 
SS begin at 3:30 pm. Leaving location at 5:30 pm—Mr. Sareen 

Wednesday,  
December 5th 

 College Information Session #2, “Applying to College” in Room 164 during Period 4—Mr. Buie 

 Waterloo Financial Literacy Competition in Room 163 during Period 5—Mrs. Lovell  

 Winter Music Concert at Markham Theatre, 7:30 pm (first evening) - advanced tickets required and can be obtained 
on School Cash Online 

Thursday,  
December 6th 

 Peer tutoring in the Library during second half of Period 3—Mrs. Etcheverry 

 Junior Girls Volleyball team to St. Jean De Brebeuf CHS, matches vs. Westmount  and St. Jean De Brebeuf  begin at 
3:00 pm, leaving location at 5:30 pm—Mr. Sareen 

 Winter Music Concert at Markham Theatre, 7:30 pm (last evening) - advanced tickets required and can be obtained on 
School Cash Online 

Friday, 
December 7th 

 Set up for First Lego League Robotics Tournament 5:00-10:00 pm—Mrs. Flowers 

Saturday,  
December 8th 

 Lego League Robotics Tournament at MDHS, 7:00 am—6:00 pm, multiple locations in school-All are welcome. - 
Mrs. Flowers 

Week of December 10th-14th, 2018 

Adopt A Youth-Angel Tree Campaign Dec. 10-17, 8:10-9:30 in Homeroom Classes–Ms. Ho and Ms. Satchi  

Holiday Raffle-Project Sick Kids Dec.12-14 in the Blue Zone-Mrs. Sampson 

Stress Free Holiday (students can decorate and identify stressors on paper ornaments to be put on the tree) Dec. 13-21, Period 3&4-Mrs. Barry 

Monday, 
December 

10th 

 SAC Holiday Door Decorating Contest begins 

 SHSM hosting Kinesiology Workshop in Library, 12:00-3:00 pm –Mr. Weinstein and Mr. Feasby 

 Curling team to York Community Center leaving 1:15 pm. Match vs. Bill Crothers S.S at 2:30 pm, leaving location 
4:30 pm - Mr. Stewart 

 EcoMarkham Board Game Night (Fundraiser for WWF)-3:00 pm –5:00 pm in Cafeteria—Mrs. More 

Tuesday,  
December 

11th 

 Peer tutoring in the Library during second half of Period 3—Mrs. Etcheverry 

 Boys Hockey team to Markham Centennial, leaving 1:30 pm, game vs. Bill Hogarth at 3:00 pm, leaving location at 4:00 
pm– Mr. Gasteiger 

 Girls Hockey team to Aurora Community Center, leaving 1:30 pm, leaving location 4:00 pm - Mr. Howard 

 Sr. Girls Volleyball team to Stouffville DSS, leaving 2:30 pm, matches begin at 3:30 pm, leaving location 5:30 pm—
Mr. Barber 

 Jr. Girls Volleyball team hosts Bayview SS & Westmount CI: matches begin at 3:30 pm—Mr. Sareen 

Wednesday, 
 December 

12th 

 Swim Team to Pan Am Centre, leaving 7:30am, leaving location 4pm - Mr. Ferrante 

 Career Fair, 8:00 am-2:50 pm in the Blue Zone—Mr. Butler 

 “Reptilia” Presentation for Science, 8:10 am-2:50 pm in the Library—Mr. Nieh 

 Jr. Boys Basketball to Richmond Gr., leaving 2:40 pm, game at 4:00 pm, leaving location 5:30 pm-Mr. Rass, Zhang 

 Sr. Boys Basketball to Unionville, leaving 3:05 pm, game at 4:00 pm, leaving  location 5:30 pm - Mr. Rass & Mr. Zhang 

Thursday,  
December 

13th 

 Peer tutoring in the Library during second half of Period 3—Mrs. Etcheverry 

 Boys Hockey team to Angus Glen Arena leaving at 1:30 pm, game vs. St. Augustine CHS at 2:30 pm, leaving location at 
4:00 pm – Mr. Gasteiger 

 Girls Hockey team to Stouffville Clippers Arena leaving at 2:00 pm, game vs. Stouffville DSS at 3:00 pm, leaving at 
4:00 – Mr. Howard 

 “Artscape” Grade 12 Grad Art Show in the evening—Ms. Rosalle 

Friday, 
December 

14th 

 SAC Spirit Day & Holiday Market Fundraiser, treats for sale, all day in the Blue Zone 

 BBI20 Summative Project, Candy Kabob Sales, in Blue Zone,8:20 am -9:15 am (Mr. Sareen) and 1:45 pm-2:35 pm 
(Mrs. Sharma) 

 Classics Club—Saturnalia, in the cafeteria, 3:00 pm-6:00 pm-Mr. McLaren 

 Student Athletics Association Volleyball Intermural Tournament, in the gym 3:00 pm 5:00 pm—Ms. Morrison 

Tel: (905)-294-1886  
Email: markham.dhs@yrdsb.ca 

Website:  
http://www.markhamdistrict.hs.yrdsb.ca 

ATTENDANCE REMINDER 
 

Parents/Guardians are reminded to report all late or absent notices to the Attendance Office by calling 905-294-1886, option 1 or emailing mark-
ham.dhs@yrdsb.ca.     
Should your student be absent for more than 3 days, an extended absence form must be signed by each subject teacher, parent/guardian 
and the Vice-Principal prior to leaving for the extended absence. 

http://www.markhamdistrict.hs.yrdsb.edu.on.ca


 
Messages from Guidance 

 
Attention all guardians/parents and students! Now is the time to make your course changes for semester 2. 

Courses are starting to fill up quickly, so if you're thinking of making a change, please make an appointment via 
TeachAssist with your guidance counselor as soon as possible. When semester 2 begins, course changes will be  

limited and no elective courses will be changed. Thank you, the guidance team.  

  
A friendly reminder to all parents/guardians that the guidance office is extremely busy at times and we are not always able to  

accommodate “walk-ins”.  Please log onto TeachAssist to make an appointment to see your child’s counsellor or give the office a call  
and we would be more than happy to make the appointment for you. Thank you for your understanding.  

 
   

December 5: College Information Session #2: "Applying to College" 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
ATTENTION: Parents/Guardians & Students: myBLUEPRINT is here!! 

  
Students are now able to enter the myBlueprint tool by logging in through the "My Pathway Planner" single sign-on feature on the YRDSB 

homepage. Go to www.yrdsb.ca and click on "My Pathway Planner" at the top right. Students then use their Student 
Number and YRDSB password to gain access to myBlueprint. 

  
Students may begin/continue their Individual Pathway Plan (IPP) development and research. A helpful instructional PowerPoint presenta-
tion will be emailed to all students' GAPPS accounts early next week, which outlines the log in procedures and the survey tasks supporting 
the development of the IPP. The results of these surveys can inform students and parents/guardians of potential career opportunities and 
related post-secondary programs. Please note that Course Selection process has not yet begun, however, students may view their credit 
history in their 4 year plan using the "High School" tab feature. If you have any questions, please contact The Guidance Department or 

visit the Guidance page on our website. 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Message from SHSM 

 
Students are encouraged to CHECK their gapps email as well as the SHSM bulletin board outside of guidance for new and exciting 

opportunities.  Students need to pick up permission forms for field trips in guidance and return them to guidance with the appropriate 
signatures in a timely manner. As well, students are expected to attend field trips that they commit to, unless there are extenuating     

circumstances as we must commit numbers and payment for many of these trips prior to attending. 
  

The following trips have already been scheduled with many more to come: 
December 10 (Athletic Wrapping and Taping for Performance and Injury): for Arts & Culture and Health & Wellness SHSM 

students 
 

A reminder to all Grade 12 SHSM students to check that you are in a position to earn your Red Seal. If you are missing a  certification, 
there is still time to earn them (First Aid/CPR training will take place again in March). 

If you are missing other SHSM requirements (e.g. courses), inquire to see if you are able to complete these requirements. Keep in mind 
that some colleges and universities (e.g. Brock, University of Guelph-Humber, ) offer scholarships to students in SHSM who complete 

their Red Seal. 

  
Grade 10 students interested in registering for SHSM for next year, feel free to speak to Mr. Weinstein for information or visit:https://

www.mdhsco-op.com/ (there is a direct link to SHSM and the applicaton). 

  
1. bit.ly/YRDSBSHSMapp 
2. Complete the application and submit 
3. Print from your gapps email 
4. Obtain parent/guardian signature and return  
____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Message from the Technology Department 

 
On Tuesday Dec 4th, we will be hosting a York Regional Skills Challenge in the automotive sector at Markham District High 

School.  Students from several YRDSB secondary schools will be here to compete in the Skills Challenge. The challenge includes Automo-
tive Servicing, Computer Problem solving, and a mock job interview - where an industry representative from Formula Honda will inter-

view students and score them, much like a real job interview. It will be an exciting and busy day.  Good luck to all entrants!  We gracious-
ly thank Centennial College for providing us with Transportation professors as judges and Snap On Tools for providing the valuable prizes 

for all the participants.-Mr. Nemeth 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Message from the Business Department  

 
The Waterloo Financial Literacy Competition is being held on Wednesday December 5, 2018.   

The competition is an hour long on-line competition where students will compete at their home school. - Mrs. Lovell 
 

 

Tel: (905)-294-1886  
Email: markham.dhs@yrdsb.ca 

Website:  
http://www.markhamdistrict.hs.yrdsb.ca 

http://www.yrdsb.ca
https://www.mdhsco-op.com/
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Hot Breakfast Program 
 

Students are welcome to come to the cafeteria for a hot breakfast every Wednesday from 7:30 am-8:00 am. 

 _________________________________________________________________________________ 

Computer Science Club 
 

An update on our exciting news from Computer Programming Club:  the team of five students who entered the 2018 CanHack  
competition through RBC-Ryerson (an online cybersecurity competition developed and run by  Carnegie Mellon University, in  
Pittsburgh, USA and featuring a series of digital challenges based on unique storylines, which challenge students to develop and  

demonstrate skills associated with computer hacking) and finished in 3rd place of all Canadian high schools, received their award this 

week.  The award ceremony for these students was held on Tuesday, November 27th.  Meanwhile, our club continues to meet every 
Tuesday after school in room 155.  The club helps students develop their skills in Java and Python and prepare for the opportunity to 
compete in competitions such as the Canadian Computing Competition run by the University of Waterloo. Students will also get to 

compete against other York Region schools in the ECOO competition.—Mr. Berry 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Message from Yearbook 

Dear Parents/Guardians and students: Yearbooks are on sale on schoolcashonline.com. This website will be used to order the yearbook 
online for just $50.00. The price will be going up January 1st, so don’t miss this chance to buy your yearbook at the early bird price. 

Yearbook Class tireless collects and displays countless memories of your high school days for you to look back on later.  -Mrs. Howard 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

School Parking  

To ensure student safety, please use the “PUDO” and do not block the crosswalk  when dropping off and picking up students.   
Reminder, if your child is driving to school, the vehicle must be registered with the main office  

and a parking tag must be visible.   There is no cost for the parking tag.    
Thank you for your cooperation to support student safety. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 Lost and Found 
 

If your child has lost any items please have them check the large wooden box in the main office.  
If they lost any small items (jewelry, keys, eye glasses), please see the receptionist in the main office to claim them.   

(We still have lots of small items from last year).  The athletics office also has a lost and found box.  Any items not claimed 
by December 14th will be donated.  

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
December 5th and December 6th, 2018 

 
The staff and students of the music department at Markham District High School would like to extend an invitation to you and your 

family to attend our annual winter concerts on December 5th and December 6th, 2018. These two nights of concerts will feature all of 
Markham’s performing groups in the beautiful setting of Markham Theatre. Tickets for this event are sold on a first come first served 

basis and will sell out quickly so be sure to order yours today.  Tickets can be purchased through cash online. 
 

 

Tel: (905)-294-1886  
Email: markham.dhs@yrdsb.ca 

Website:  
http://www.markhamdistrict.hs.yrdsb.ca 

Wednesday December 5th, 2018 
7:30 pm 

 
Grade Nine Concert Band 

Resonance  
Opus One Jazz Ensemble 
Grade 11 Jazz Ensemble 

 

Intermission 
 

Chamber Choir  
Wind Symphony 

Encore – all student performers 
 

Join us on this exciting night featuring 
the combined bands, jazz ensembles 

and choirs of MDHS  
 

Thursday December 6st, 2018 
7:30 pm 

 

Grade Ten Symphonic Band 
Third Stream 

Monday Morning Blues Band 
Grade 12 Jazz Ensemble 

 

Intermission 
 

Chamber Choir 
Wind Symphony 

Encore – all student performers 
 

Join us on this exciting night featuring 
the combined bands, jazz ensembles 

and choirs of MDHS  

 

http://schoolcashonline.com/
http://www.markhamdistrict.hs.yrdsb.edu.on.ca








Tel: (905)-294-1886  
Email: markham.dhs@yrdsb.ca 

Website:  
http://www.markhamdistrict.hs.yrdsb.ca 
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Support the School Council 

Markham District High School 
 

MDHS School Council is accepting donations throughout the school year.   

So it’s never too late, and we will be tremendously thankful for your  

monetary contribution.     

 

In the past your contributions were very helpful for the following  … 

 

Ensuring inclusiveness by supporting students requiring financial  

assistance for school events. 

 

Organizing parent/student expert information sessions re: cyber safety,  

social media and student wellness. 

 

Displaying signage encouraging awareness re: transportation to and  

from school. 

 

Your support of the MDHS School Council is needed to ensure we can continue 

to improve student learning and to develop a shared sense of accountability for 

the public education system among both parents and educators. While we con-

tinue to support the above initiatives, we also need funds to assist with school 

safety initiatives and technology. 

Your donation can be made through School Cash Online.  In the “Gift Infor-

mation” section, please ensure you select “MARKHAM D.H.S.-E404” to ensure 

the funds are allocated to the MDHS School Council.  

To make a donation, please click the ‘Make Donation’ icon in Cash online screen 

and follow the instructions. 

You will be provided with a tax receipt for your donation over $ 25.00, as the 

Board is a registered Canadian Charitable organization. 

Tel: (905)-294-1886  
Email: markham.dhs@yrdsb.ca 

Website:  
http://www.markhamdistrict.hs.yrdsb.ca 
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